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TO:     PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 
FROM   DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
    Chris Parker, Division Director 
    William Duncan, Manager, Telecom & Water Section 
    Paul Hicken, Technical Consultant 
 
DATE:   February 2, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:  In the Matter of WATERPRO, INC.,  

APPLICATION FOR CULINARY WATER RATE CASE, 
To Increase Culinary Water Rates.  

 
RE:  Docket No. 16-2443-01 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Accept the filing as complete.  
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) has reviewed WaterPro Inc.’s (Company) Application 

for Increase in Culinary Water Rates, filed with the Utah Public Service Commission 

(Commission) on January 18, 2017. The Division identified a number of items that were not filed 

with the application. The Division has worked with the Company to obtain the missing items and 

the Company has since provided those items to the Division as of this date. The Company agrees 

to file a Supplement to the Application with the Commission on or before February 6, 2017, 

which includes the requested information in order to be substantially complete in accordance 

with Administrative Rule R746-100, R746-700-50, and R746-700-51. The Division requests the 

Commission proceed with a scheduling conference already on the calendar for February 6, 2017 

contingent on the Supplement being received by the Commission on or before that date. 

 


